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PRESS RELEASE                                                                                       February 13, 2013 
 

APA Postpones Action on Proposed New Rules to Ease 
Forest Clearcutting in the Adirondacks 

 
PROTECT calls for public rulemaking process based on science and good data 

 
For more information: 
Peter Bauer, Protect the Adirondacks, Office (518) 685-3088, Cell (518) 796-0112 
 
Protect the Adirondacks heralds the decision by the Adirondack Park Agency (APA) to 
postpone again action on a new draft General Permit to dramatically ease the rules for 
clearcutting in the Adirondack Park. Current rules call for any landowner who desires to 
clearcut more than 25 acres to secure a permit from the APA. The new General Permit will 
streamline rules to allow clearcutting of any size on over more than 1 million acres in the 
Adirondacks, including over 750,000 acres where the state owns conservation easements. 
 
“The APA should put a halt to this General Permit altogether. A better process, which will 
produce a better outcome, is to focus on the APA’s rules and regulations that govern forest 
management in the Adirondack Park. These rules are outdated. The APA has in its past 
successfully managed a public process to review and revise its rules and regulations. It 
should do so again for its outdated forest management regulations. The problems facing 
forest managers could be solved through an open and transparent fact-finding process that 
works to revise the APA’s rules and regs. This is the path the APA should take,” said Peter 
Bauer, Executive Director of Protect the Adirondacks. 

The APA’s action follows a group letter from a dozen environmental groups opposing this 
action. It also follows a detailed legal analysis by PROTECT that documented serious flaws 
in the APA’s legal work and process in support of this General Permit. PROTECT also 
released aerial photographs that showed extensive heavy cutting on lands eyed for large 
clearcuts. See all on PROTECT’s website (www.protectadks.org). 
 

Protect the Adirondacks 
 
Protect the Adirondacks is a privately funded, IRS-approved not-for-profit organization 
dedicated to the protection of the 6-million-acre Adirondack Park in northern New York. 
PROTECT was formed through the merger of the Association for the Protection of the 
Adirondacks and the Residents’ Committee to Protect the Adirondacks in 2009. PROTECT 
pursues its mission through citizen advocacy, grassroots organizing, education, research, and 
legal action. PROTECT is guided by a volunteer Board of Directors. PROTECT maintains an 
office in Lake George. For more information see www.protectadks.org. 
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